

31 Hayward St, Franklin MA 02038

October 2018

Dear Sunrise Montessori Families and Alumni Families,

Most of you already know that Sunrise is a 501c3 nonprofit organization. Our operating budget is supplemented each year by fundraisers and donations as expenses cannot be met through tuition alone. We are excited to launch a Sunrise Montessori Annual Donation Fund and are reaching out to all our currently enrolled families, grandparents, extended family members and to all our alumni graduates and their families to help us begin! Donations to our Annual Fund will directly support the operating budget to enhance our classroom and playground, continue to provide quality materials in the classrooms, benefit dedicated faculty and staff, as well as bring in specialty educational programs such as music, storytellers, puppeteers, etc. and other special projects throughout the year.

Since 2005 Sunrise Montessori School has served many children and their families in both Franklin and the surrounding towns. We educate children from 2.9 to 6 years of age. Our Sunrise Montessori teaching staff have attained degrees in Early Childhood Education, and our Lead Teachers are Montessori certified. In addition to our quality teaching staff, our school maintains two beautiful classroom environments and a before and after school program. These programs are designed and furnished to meet the needs of our 40 preschool and kindergarten aged children. We are proud of our standard of excellence.

Over the years many families have generously donated to Sunrise Montessori on various levels. Because we have confidence in your generosity and dedication to Sunrise Montessori School, we are excited to begin this Annual Donation Fund. Your donation allows the school to keep tuition costs as low as possible and provides a quality school experience to serve both current and future students at Sunrise.

Thank you for your continuous support. If your employer offers a matching donation program, let us know. In many cases, your generous donation can be doubled.

Please send your check to Sunrise Montessori PO Box 515, Franklin Mass 02038.

Sincerely,

The Sunrise Montessori School Board of Directors

Syed Azhar – Former Parent/ Board Member since March 2017
Jacquelyn Gubka – Current Parent / Personnel Committee member /Board Member since 2013
Nicole Hammerschlag - Current Parent/Parent Representative 2018/2019
Tucole Hammerschlag
Jennifer Hiscoe – Current Parent/ New member October 2018
Courtney Nappa – Former Parent / Board Member since 2015
Karen Roeber – Head of School/Director/ Founder 2005 / Personnel Committee member
Paul Roeber – President / Founder 2005
Sue Roecker – Secretary/Clerk / Founder 2005 / Personnel Committee member
Mike Wong – Current Parent/ Treasurer / New member March 2018